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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that you are all well. I am writing with some updates regarding school opening and 
other activities taking place. 
 
Firstly, school is opening to Year 6 on Monday and teachers have been in contact with 
families to establish which children will be returning. School will be opening to Year 1 on 
Wednesday and families have been contacted about this. 
 
Teachers will continue to plan online learning for those children who are not attending 
school. We will also continue to supply paper copies of leaning materials for those  people 
that prefer this.  
 
You may have seen in the news this week Marcus Rashford, who plays for Manchester 
United and is from Wythenshawe, was successful in his campaign for free school meal 
vouchers to continue throughout the summer holidays. As a school community we wanted 
to say thank you to Marcus Rashord by creating a short video montage. We would like as 
many of you to be in the video as possible. To be in the video you will need to create a 
thank you message to Marcus Rashford and send a picture of yourself holding your thank 
you message. Be as creative as you like with your thank you messages. You need to send 
your pictures to Mr Twist (l.twist@sandilands.manchester.sch.uk)  by Friday 26th June so 
the video can be created. Please can you send two pictures in, one vertical and one 
horizontal. We will use our social media platform to contact Marcus Rashford so hopefully 
he sees the video. 
 
Teachers have been writing reports for children and when these are printed, they will be 
distributed along with details of which teacher your child will have next year.  
 
If there is anything that you think school may be able to help with then please remember 
that you can use the email address info@sandilands.manchester.sch.uk if you cannot get 
through by phone. 
 
Kind regards and stay safe 
 
Joan Grant 
 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

 Headteacher 
Mrs J. Grant 
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